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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, November 23, 2020 7:40 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: 1629 Hartford Ave
Attachments: audio.mp3

Hi Steve, This is Ben Granberg um calling about the house at 1-6-2-9 Hartford Avenue and I’m a neighbor but yes I 
believe this house should be uh torn down (inaudible) be sold.  House has a history of police calls, past drug use, 
prostitution, (inaudible) on the neighborhood.  I think they would get their money back if new house is built and uh it 
could be taxed.  Um please ______ me up in the upcoming hearing I guess in a week and a half.  Any questions, give me 
a call 612-387-5037.  Thanks for your help. Bye 
 

From: Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul) <steve.magner@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Monday, November 23, 2020 5:43 AM 
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) 
<mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul) <joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul) 
<vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 1629 Hartford Ave 
 
This voicemail is about 1629 Hartford Ave. Neighbor would like to see it removed. Please add this to the record for the 
Legislative Hearing. 
 

Steve Magner 
Code Enforcement Manager 
Department of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson St Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: 651-266-1928 
F: 651-266-1919 
steve.magner@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
 

 
 

From: "GRANBERG BEN" <+16123875037>  
Sent: Saturday, November 21, 2020 10:48 AM 
To: Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul) <steve.magner@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (45 seconds) 
 
You received a voice mail from "GRANBERG BEN". 
 

 

Set Up Voice Mail 


